

Dear Jeremy,

I hope your summer has been a good one, and that you're looking forward to everything getting back in gear again next week with the kids returning to school and harvest 2023 in full swing! I want to again thank all the farmers for your hard work and commitment to ensuring Canada's food supply is secure, and the highest quality in the world despite the difficult growing conditions this year. Our livelihoods are dependent on you, and we're grateful for all you do. If you have any questions or need assistance, be sure to reach out to my office.

I've enjoyed spending the past months out in the constituency, meeting many of you and attending as many community events as was feasible. Here are a few highlights:



Southwest Homes is a great non-profit in Swift Current that supports people

with an intellectual disability. They have built a great community and exemplify the values of dignity and respect. It was a pleasure to meet with them earlier this week.



As always, our family had a great time at Taking it to the Streets in Swift Current! This year's Taking It to the Dirt brought some new excitement with bull riding.



Celebrating the Town of Maple Creek and the 150th anniversary of the RCMP!

Op-Ed: Say NO to Justin Trudeau's reckless regulations

Swift Current, Saskatchewan —The latest attack on the West from the Liberal Government is its recently released electricity regulations.

Justin Trudeau wants to mandate that our entire electrical grid have net-zero emissions by 2035. This is another attempt to push the radical agenda of Environment Minister Steven Guilbeault and Natural Resources Minister Jonathan Wilkinson. But they ignore the fact that our national grid is already one of the lowest emitting in the world – because hydro or nuclear supplies around 84% of it, along with power produced by other non-emitting sources.

In order to hit this target, Canada's electrical grid would have to triple its capacity in 12 years. And why would it take all that time and new capacity to cover the last 16% of the grid? Because the same Liberals also plan to replace power generation from fossil fuels with renewables by 2035. These electricity regulations are next in line of a series of anti-energy and anti-Western policies, following the carbon tax, fuel regulations, and a mandate to have all light-duty vehicles in Canada be electric by 2035.

Liberal censorship

In response to Liberal censorship bills, Canadians will no longer be able to see news on Meta's platforms within weeks. Freedom of the press is a core principle of Canadian society, and the government's attempts to exercise control over our media is incredibly disconcerting. Now that it's obvious that Bill C-11 and Bill C-18 are censoring the internet, this government needs to prioritize restoring media freedom by repealing this disastrous legislation. Conservatives will continue to press the Government on this issue and are committed to restoring freedom of speech when we form Government.

The ongoing Euthanasia Regime in Canada

The headline below caught my attention this month, and I was left disturbed. Someone went to the hospital seeking help for suicidal thoughts, and a clinician asked if she's considered assisted suicide. You can read the **full article here**.

How is this happening in Canada? Please let me know your thoughts on this issue, and what you'd like to see a Conservative Government do on this issue.



Vancouver hospital defends suggesting MAID to suicidal patient as risk assessment tool

ANDREA WOO >

VANCOUVER PUBLISHED YESTERDAY

In your service,



Jeremy Patzer, M.P. Cypress Hills—Grasslands

Ottawa | 613-992-0657 Swift Current | 306-778-4480 E-mail | Jeremy.Patzer@parl.gc.ca









©2024 Jeremy Patzer | 151 Sparks Street, Ottawa, Ontario, Canada, K1P 5B6

Web Version

Preferences \

Forward

Unsubscribe

Powered by GoDaddy Email Marketing ®